
Date: Tuesday, 27th September 2022 

 

To:  The Parents of Students in Years 1-13 : MID-WEEK UPDATE – NO MASK 
MANDATORY FOR DUBAI PRIVATE SCHOOLS 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  We would like to share with you that as per KHDA’s latest release, 

Masks will no longer be mandatory in Dubai private schools 

from 28th September 2022 and it will be optional for students 

and staff to wear them. 
 

We will still strongly encourage students to maintain strict hygiene procedures that include frequent 

hand washing / sanitizing.  

 
We know that as parents, you will decide the 

safest way forward for your children but we 

would advise children who are vulnerable and 

have underlying health complications to wear 

a mask. 

 
Please continue to follow all other protocols, 

including not sending children who are sick or 

displaying any flu symptoms to school.  

 
We take this opportunity to wish each and 

every one of you a good day ahead.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


